

## Illinois Principals Association

2940 Baker Drive • Springfield, Illinois 62703 Web site: www.ilprincipals.org • e-mail: office @ilprincipals.org Telephone (217) 525-1383 • FAX (217) 525-7264

**EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR** 

Jason E. Leahy

ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR for INTERNAL OPERATIONS

Julie Weichert

ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR for EXTERNAL OPERATIONS/ GENERAL COUNSEL

Brian Schwartz

ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR for PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

R. Jean Smith

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS/PUBLIC RELATIONS DIRECTOR

Alison Maley

FIELD DIRECTOR

Fred Singleton Highland

**PRESIDENT** 

Kevin Shelton Johnsburg

PRESIDENT-ELECT

Kimberly Lisanby-Barber Spring Valley

SECRETARY

Karen Triezenberg Willow Springs

TREASURER

Ellen Cwick Vernon Hills

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT

Aaron Hill Du Quoin June 26, 2013

Dr. Bridget E. Belcastro Principal North Boone Middle School North Boone Upper Elementary School 17641 Poplar Grove Rd Poplar Grove, IL 61065-9014

Dear Bridget,

It is with great pleasure to inform you that you have been named the winner of the John Ourth Professional Development Scholarship. The purpose of the \$750.00 scholarship is to provide scholarship grants to assist individuals in the pursuit of graduate study, attendance at national conferences, and attendance at other relevant professional development to further the capacities of school administrators to be instructional leaders. Enclosed is a press release for you to provide your local media outlets. Please contact Lynne at <a href="mailto:lynne@ilprincipals.org">lynne@ilprincipals.org</a> or (217) 525-1383 to learn how you can receive your scholarship money.

We would like to celebrate with you and your colleagues by recognizing you at the Second General Session at the Principals Professional Conference on Monday, October 21st, at 1:40pm. Please meet at the back of Ballroom 400 on the  $4^{\rm th}$  Floor at 1:30pm. There will be a reserved seat at the front near the stage for you. When your name is called, we ask that you walk to the podium and accept your plaque and have your picture taken.

Please use the enclosed RSVP form and email it to Lynne at <a href="mailto:lynne@ilprincipals.org">lynne@ilprincipals.org</a> or fax (217-525-7264) your response by September 1st. Also, please send a 4 x 6 color photograph or email a high-quality image of yourself to Lynne by as soon as possible that we can use for print and display purposes. We hope to see you at the Conference and this special event.

For the Association,

Jason Leahy
Executive Director

Cc: Superintendent

